

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

Weekly Bulletin

29th March 2019

Sports Class



of the week

Attendance and Lates this week...

	Browne	Blake	Donaldson	Dahl	Morpurgo	Kipling	Rowling	Rosen	
Attendance	94%	94%	96%	97%	94%	96%	<mark>98%</mark>	92%	
Lates	0	5	5	2	1	4	0	1	

Well done Rowling Class!

Brainiacs of the Week:

Browne	Holly and Yvaine
Blake	William and Christian
Donaldson	Max and Nathalie
Dahl	Thomas and Lauren
Morpurgo	Jujhar and Marwa
Kipling	Edith and Archie
Rowling	Eli and Cody
Rosen	Layla and Jake

This Week In School...

Year 3 – have had a very busy week this week with their practise assessments! They have started writing their own 'Just So' stories in English. In Science, they have started looking at muscles in the body and what makes up a muscle as well as making their own moving toys in DT!

Year 4 – have been writing the next chapter of *Noah Barleywater Runs Away*, imagining what life was like for the old man as a child. In Maths, they have been looking at perimeter while in Science, they have been investigating switches and testing how quick a switch can be connected and reconnected in a circuit. In Humanities, they have been looking at hieroglyphics, decoding them and using them to write their own words. **Year 5** – have started to learn about percentages and even how to find the percent of a

Year 5 – have started to learn about percentages and even how to find the percent of a number! They have also explored phases of the moon, created oil pastel drawings inspired by Peter Thorpe and had a class debate about which character in their book, *Cosmic*, should go to space! Kipling class also worked hard and had their class assembly which was a smashing success.

Year 6 – have had a spelling, punctuation and grammar focus this week as they prepare for assessment week next week. The children have also been finishing writing the conclusions to their book, Rooftoppers - they can't wait to read their ideas for the ending. They have also been investigating different suspension bridges in DT and have looked at the various uses of rivers in Humanities.

Class Shield Winners:



Whole School
Attendance,
Year so far...
95.7%

FISA Needs YOU!

It's with much sadness that we announce that our Chair of FISA, Rebecca Campbell is stepping down from the role. We would like to thank her for all her hard work since starting as Chair, she has been fantastic and indispensable in helping our school raise funds for many of the lovely items around the two schools.

FISA are looking for new members to help with all the wonderful events FISA run to help the Iver Village Schools. If you would like to get involved with this brilliant (sorry, we are biased) cause, please contact the school reception who will pass your details on.

Thank you!

Tomato Plants!

Don't forget to send us pictures of your tomato plants to see how they are doing!



Don't forget we are a nut free school as we have children who have allergies!
(let's leave them for the squirrels)

School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.



Date	Event			
29 th	FISA Disco, from			
Mar	<u>6.30pm</u>			
1 st – 5 th Apr	Mock SATs Week for Yr 6			
5 th Apr	Easter Bonnet Parade			
5 th Apr	End of Term, Children finish at 3.15pm			
8 th – 24 th Apr EASTER HOLIDAYS				
8 th – 12 th	Holiday Club!			
24 th Apr	Children return to school. (Wednesday)			

Ivertastics! Well done to; Oliver, Evie, Gracie, Matthew,

Isabella, Josh

and Jake!

P4C - Question of the Week Is a toy that no one has ever played with still a toy?

<u>Letters/Blogs out this</u> <u>week:</u>

Easter Bonnets

Yr3 Collings Hanger Trip

Yr4 Kew Trip

Sports news

Copies of school letters are available

on our website

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.





Kipling Class Assembly!

Yesterday, we were treated to a fabulous class assembly by Kipling all about their famous namesake author.

Every child learned their lines to perfection and they recited poems, re-enacted a passage from a book and treated us all to their own rendition of 'Bare Necessities'. Thank you to Miss Ghedia for all her hard work.



Easter Holiday Club!

Don't forget to book, and pay for, your spaces for holiday club!
This Easter we will be crafting, dancing, baking, playing, competing and treasure hunting our way through the school break, click here to join us!

Girls Football Club/Easter Football Camp

We are thrilled to announce that Play Our Way Girls Football have agreed to carry on their football club after Easter!

They will run until the May half term and then again after the May half term.



Inter-House Hockey

On Thursday, IVJS participated in an Inter-House Hockey tournament. All classes competed in their houses against each other to get as many points as they could. The tournament was extremely close in the end with Pinewood winning by only one point! Well done to all children who competed with such maturity, throughout the day.



Stoke Poges v IVJS

On Wednesday IVJS played a league match against Stoke Poges. IVJS held their own against a team who are in the Cup Semi Final and have won all their league games. IVJS got off the worst possible start by going 1-0 down early. After IVJS regrouped they played some brilliant football and where unlucky not to score. In the end Stoke Poges won 4-0 unfortunately but some huge performances from Connor and Hassan where very encouraging. Captain Tino also played extremely well before getting injured! Well done IVJS, not the result we wanted but very well played.

This Week's Staffie Award!

This week's 'Staffie'
was given to the
teachers of the
week, Mr Hawkes
for arranging a
brilliant Inter-house
tournament and
making it so fun!





Don't forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online. Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3 or via our website.

Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be

charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, **we do require parents to inform us**. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 non-booking fee on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm.

